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Dear New York Medical College and Touro College Master of Sciences Communities, 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Congratulations on your upcoming graduation from your master’s program. While you are exploring medical programs and going through application processes, you should consider New York College of Podiatric Medicine and the opportunities in podiatric medicine it affords.

With New York and other states dealing with a “diabetes epidemic”, the demand for podiatric medical services is increasing. Lower extremity disorders are among the most widespread yet neglected health problems affecting people in this country. Doctors of Podiatric Medicine diagnose, treat and prevent diseases and disorders affecting the foot, ankle and lower extremities, with subspecialties in sports medicine, surgery, diabetic wound care, dermatology, podopediatrics, and orthopedics. They are the only doctors to receive specialized training (medical and surgical) and certification in the care of the lower extremity.

New York College of Podiatric Medicine (NYCPM) is located in New York City, home to today’s leaders in medicine. Our students share faculty with some of the most prestigious medical institutions in the world, including Icahn School of Medicine at Mount Sinai, New York Medical College, SUNY Downstate, and the Hospital for Special Surgery.  NYCPM’s 4-year curriculum includes intense clinical training at over 170 affiliated hospitals nationwide with concentrated third-year rotations in renowned hospitals including Metropolitan Hospital, Lincoln Medical Center – a level one trauma center – and Mount Sinai Hospital. With excellent residency placement and board licensure pass rates, NYCPM graduates place at top residency programs throughout the United States. We are proud to announce our graduating class of 2018 passed the American Podiatric Medical Licensing Exam Part II and CSPE at 100% and had 100% residency match rate in their first round.

For New York Medical College and Touro College of Osteopathic Medicine Master’s students interested in applying, we are still accepting application for Fall 2018.  We currently have limited spots that we are saving for NYMC and Touro graduates such as yourself.  All applications must be submitted no later than June 30th.  

Applications will be reviewed as it is received.  To apply, you must submit your application online via the centralized application service:  https://aacpmas.liaisoncas.com/applicant-ux/#/login

Be sure to submit your official transcripts and MCAT Scores. Merit-based scholarships are available for those that qualify.

We welcome your questions. Please contact NYCPM Office of Enrollment at aadcock@nycpm.edu or by phone at (212) 410-8032.

Sincerely yours,

Ashley Adcock
Director 
Enrollment Management 
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